
Homedale School District 

Transportation and Maintenance 

 

   

Design West will be out on 3/7/14 to check out the upstairs boiler at the high 

school to see how much it would be to replace it with two roof top units. 

 

I contacted Beynon Sports [formerly Atlas Track] to have them come out and give 

us a quote to replace about 500 feet of the high school track due to cracks.  Beynon 

Sports installed the track and have come out to resurface it in the past.  Attached is a copy 

of the quote for $3,500.00 

 

 

       Tom Muir 


